Important Events

Bank holiday – Monday 6th May Families Week – Week beginning Monday 29th April. Grandparent afternoon tea – Friday 3rd May Half term holiday – Monday 27th May to Friday 31st May

Cycling takes place each Tuesday

Homework

Literacy and Numeracy homework will be sent out **every Thursday**. The class teacher will collect homework from the children on **Monday mornings**.

Spellings will be sent out every week and tested every Friday.

Home readers need to be completed and brought to school daily and signed weekly by a Parent/Carer.

<u>PE</u>

Please remember it is important that children participate in PE each week, and our kit is specifically designed to be of low cost and can be bought from general high street shops or our school office.

The kit consists of: plain white t-shirt, plain <u>black</u> shorts or jogging bottoms, and <u>black</u> trainers or plimsolls.

Poplar class: Every FridayHolly class: Every Friday

Year Five Summer 1 Term Curriculum Newsletter



Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome back to the summer term! We hope you all had a restful break and are ready to dive into the new half term!

We have lots of interesting and new topics to cover this term with a particular focus on The Mayan Civilisation.

Please ensure that your child is reading and practising times tables every evening. Remember practice makes perfect!

Should you have any concerns or wish to talk to us about your child's progress, please feel free to speak to us. We're available to talk after school on most days.

Information about what your child will learn this half term is on the other side of this sheet.

Mr Carruthers and Mrs Vora

